THE BRITISH SCHOOLS



Dear Parents,

Yesterday, it was announced that classes will resume next Monday, 5th April, but all students will remain at home until at least the 9th April. Online learning will continue as it did before the Easter break.

I wrote a long letter last week, so will not say more now apart from to wish you all well and hope to see you soon,

Mark Rosevear

Principal

Estimados Padres:

En el día de ayer se anunció que las clases se reanudarán de forma virtual, desde el lunes 5 al lunes 9 de abril. Las clases virtuales continuarán igual a como venían dándose antes de Turismo.

La semana pasada les envié una larga carta, por lo tanto, no diré nada más por el momento, sólo desearles que estén bien y poder verlos pronto.

Mark Rosevear

Principal

Phone: (598) 2600 34 21 - Fax: (598) 2601 63 38 Máximo Tajes 6421 – Montevideo - Uruguay

Please consider if it is really necessary to print this email.

This message contains confidential information and is intended for [Recipient]. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. E-mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses. The sender therefore does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the contents of this message, which arise as a result of e-mail transmission. If verification is required please request a hard-copy version.